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Dr. and Mrs. Henry Olders 
4557 Mayfair 
Montreal, Quebec 
H4B 2E4 

Dear Henry and Ann: 

Thank you, kindly, for presenting your one-day seminar  
"De-institutionalization" on Friday, April 21.  

Your seminar was very well received. We have had very positive  
remarks from those individuals who attended. You were a dynamic  
trio and we appreciate your words of wisdom.  

Good luck with all your future endeavours.  

Sincerely,  

fJ---
(Mrs.) 

Director of Education 

PKM:mls 

150 Delhi Street, Guelph, Ontario N1 E 6K9 Telephone (519) 824-1010 


